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Wow! What an exceptionally busy and successful two terms jam-packed with exciting learning it has ’f.mm .'_o _"
been! Our Christian Values have been Courage and Compassion and the children have been living these AnpAR
out in school, making them part of their everyday lives. We are now in the season of Lent and we have 1

been thinking about how Christians prepare for Easter. It has been truly wonderful to celebrate Easter in school again
with the children after two years of disruption at this special time. We had a few last minute changes,
which meant we delivered our Easter service for our Year Fives and Sixes in school instead of church but
the children adapted wonderfully and it was a lovely service. We all had an incredibly
‘Eggciting” time in school with the Easter Extravaganza, including Easter bonnet parades,
decorated egg competition and egg rolling— it was just wonderful! Thank you for your
time in supporting the children to make these at home . ‘Eggcellent’ work!

It is really important that we recognise we are SMART in so many different ways and at
Bourne Abbey we celebrate our God-given talents. Wonderfully, some of our sports teams have been able
to begin participation in tournaments again. The hockey teams had a really successful time with the A Team taking second
place in their competition- huge congratulations to all the children who have taken part! It has also been wonderful to be

able to participate once again in events within the community. If the children were very eagle-eyed they may have spotted
some of their butterflies illuminating the buildings of our town at the ‘Bourne in Light’ event—a truly beautiful display. The
Green Team are also go, go, go encouraging us all to stay active and healthy with the Big Wheel and Walk event, motivating

the children to take active journeys to school on as many days as possible over the 10 day event—well done to everyone
who was able to take part. Once again we have had two terms filled with the Bourne Abbey ‘Wow Factor’!!
& It was wonderful to see the children in Year 1, Year 2 and Year 5 shine during their

wonderful class assemblies. Using their fantastic acting, singing, costumes and ‘take

care’ homework, the children were able to share all their exciting, cross-curricular

learning.

The Student Council have been as busy as ever, organising events and making
suggestions to help make our school the special place that it is! A real highlight was

Comic Relief where, following the theme ‘Funny is Power’, children from across school came dressed as
their favourite super heroes both real and imaginary. Each class also carried out their own special event to
raise sponsorship money. One Year 6 class managed a whole hour of total silence— a real achievement!
There is no doubt that our whole school family continues to fly high like the geese, supporting each other through challenging
times. We are so very proud of “ALL" in our school family. But, most importantly, we are exceptionally proud and in awe of the
simply stunning Bourne Abbey children. They truly are amazing! Have a wonderful Easter and we look forward to a Summer
Term packed with creative and inspiring learning.
The Lord is merciful and compassionate, slow to get angry and filled with unfailing love.” Psalm 145:8

Rachael Skidmore and Megan Shears— Deputy Headteacher
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Merciful Lord Jesus
Our joumey through
Lent is a time to renew our
friendship with you

CERTIIED, Since Christmas, our E-safety champions have been working hard to
m promote the importance of E-Safety and how to stay safe online! During
this term, our focus across school has been ‘Online Relationships” and
‘Online Reputation’. We also participated in Safer Internet Day in February. The theme You love us and lead us by the
this year was ‘All fun and games? Exploring respect and relationships online’. We took 2 light that you shine around us.
part in a number of activities, which included looking at people who can help us if we Help us to see in your life and
encounter a problem whilst playing games online. Additionally, we were lucky enough LS teaching all those good things
to have ‘One Day Creative’ come into school to run workshops. Children in Year 1 and 2 that brighten our lives and all those

who share the light of your love.
took part in the ‘Cyber Heroes” workshop. The children created their very own ‘cyber- We pray for you?cons%lant

hero” identities and became online safety champions. In KS2, the workshop focussed on AL encouragement, your forgiveness
talking to strangers online. The children discussed the importance of keeping their S when we make mistakes, and for
private information private but also what to do if a stranger contacts them online. We { ?he pmm_ise of hope and joy that life
look forward to continuing our work and being ‘E-Safety Champions’ during the summer | ';'”3:']“ brings us at Easter.

term! B}
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Parent View gives you the chance to tell Ofsted what you think about your
child’s school. The survey can be completed at any time; you don’t have to
wait until the school is being inspected. We would invite you all to share

your views of our school on Parent View. www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk

Year 6 have had a
thrilling, exotic and
adventurous Spring
term! We took a trip
across the Atlantic in
our 'Amazon Adventure’ topic, where we have discovered all the
wonders that the Amazon Rainforest has to offer. We kicked off
our topic by taking part in a fantastic workshop, run by Simon, an
explorer who taught us so much about the Amazon| We were so
enthusiastic towards our geography topic and enjoyed linking this
with our Evvghsh work. We found out about the consequences palm

oll plantations are having on orangutans and wrote a persuasive,

formal letter to Boris Johnson, trying to persuade him to stop the
use of palm oil in products. We loved reading the story of the The
Bolorer’, which told the story of L children, who were stuck in the
Amazon Rainforest and found an ancient city hidden away
underneath the mn,opg! In science, we have studied evolution and
inheritance, where we have learnt about whg we have similar
characteristics to our parents, how living things evolve over time;
how they adapt to their environment and we have found out about
Charles Darwin’s theory of evolution. During our RE lessons, Year 6
have been thinking deeply about whether the Creation story and
Science are conflicting or complementary and why people may have
d.tffzrin.g views. Add.ttionallg, we have all been workjng hard
practising for our upcoming SATS. Thank you so much to parents
and carers for all your support at homel We are all looking
forward to diving into our last term — we have so many exciting

events planned! Happy Easter to everyone!

“A good friend is a blessing
from God.” 1 Samuel 18:3
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What a fantastic term we have had here at Abbey Ark! We began the year learning all about Wonderful
Winter, where we explored the change in weather, investigated snow and ice and engaged in lots of
winter themed learning and activities.

The Happy Hippos have been learning all about how to take care of their teeth, and

have en joyed some of their favourite stories: The Gingerbread Man and The Tiger Who

Came to Tea have been extremely popular! The Jolly Giraffes have been practising

their fine and gross motor skills with lots of threading, painting and mark making, and

they have been enhancing and developing their scissor skills. 4 b 2T

We have en joyed celebrating various events, Valentine’s Day, Chinese New Year and : \ " .;ﬁ 0 ( X
Pancake Day, where the children really en joyed some yummy pancake tasting and taking part in h 2 e
pancake races— it was flipping fantastic! A popular day for s is always World Book Day, we were < ) ' ) .
thrilled to see all the amazing costumes and we had a fabulous day listening to and retelling some of . (A A K

our favourite stories. We have had a lovely term and would like to wish
everyone a very happy and restful Easter!

IMPORTANT DATES
Last day of Term 4— 13t April
First day of Term 5—19th April
Last doy of Term 5—26H May
First day of Term 6—6th June
Troaining Doy —24th Jume
End of Hie year— 22nd July
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Article 28 :
! Every child has
5 the right

right
to an education. |

to relax and play.




